
Messages: 

- Thank you to all of you who made it to our Christmas Experience and Santa Sack bucket. The children did great 
and glad to see everyone have a good time. 

- With the holidays approaching, please let us know if there’s anything we can do to support you during this time.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Have a wonderful weekend!

Friday 13th

December 2024

We have had so many Christmas themed activities this week, from our
Christmas Experience in the hall to Christmas dinner in class and visiting
Santa’s Grotto! All the children have done brilliantly well with all the
transitions involved and deserve a big well done!

Head Teacher Awards
Logan for fantastic Phonics work!

Bella for great interaction when singing songs! 
Safe Award: 

Rosie P for making safe choices about her clothes.   

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Fine motor with cutting skills.
❖ Singing songs and filling in the gaps.
❖ Reading with characters to match.
❖ Lots of Christmas themed activities.
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